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Expected SAE reporting in NHG ROAM 

Effective 09 Apr 2018, all Expected SAEs for HBR studies should be reported using 

the Expected SAE Form in NHG ROAM.  

For details of form creation, please refer to the Expected SAE ROAM guide (for 

site) which is available on the NHG research website.  

If you have any feedback or enquiries on Expected SAE reporting, please contact 

your respective Domain Analyst or email us at OHRPP@nhg.com.sg 
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